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15th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

It’s been lovely to welcome our pupils back and there is a real sense of positivity around the school.  We are especially 
proud of the way our new Year 7 pupils have adapted to and embraced new routines.    

We remain as committed as ever to ensuring every child maximises every learning opportunity and is supported in doing 
so by our outstanding teachers and support staff.  With that in mind, and to support our school expansion, we are 
privileged to be able to welcome a number of new staff to our school to complement our excellent existing team.   

While academic success is a major priority, ensuring your child receives a holistic education in a happy, safe and secure 
environment is of equal importance. 

Please encourage your child to take full advantage of the many enrichment clubs and opportunities we offer and support 
us by ensuring your child is punctual to school and adheres to our high expectations around uniform, deportment and 
learning routines.  

Attendance is a key driver of success and therefore a key focus area for us this academic year. The attached 
attendance infographics set out the stark impact school non-attendance has on the success of your child. Please 
therefore support your child’s future success by ensuring your child is in school and medical appointments are made 
outside of school hours. 

If an appointment during the school day is unavoidable, please note that pupils should always attend school before their 
appointment and return to school after the appointment.  

School requires medical proof to be provided for all medical/dental appointments and must be notified of the 
appointment in advance to allow school systems to be updated.    

We believe that successful partnerships are based on strong relationships and positive communication. To that end, 
may I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and assure you of our total commitment to providing 
your child with the best possible educational experience here at Our Lady and St Bede Catholic Academy.  

Best wishes, 

Mrs M Wilkinson 
Headteacher  
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